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Rotary Motto 

 
Service Above 

Self 
 

4-Way Test 

 
Of the things 
we think, say 

or do:                         
 

Is it the truth? 
 

Is it fair to all 
concerned? 

 
Will it build 
goodwill and 

better 
friendship? 

 
Will it be 

beneficial to all 
concerned? 

 

Avenues of 

Service 

 
Club Service 

 
Vocational 

Service 
 

Community 
Service 

 
International 

Service 
 

Youth Service 
 

 

ASSIGNMENTS 

 
GREETERS 

March, 2022 – Dominic Mararri 

April, 2022 – Denise May 

 

REGISTRATION 

March, 2022 – Don Powers 

April, 2022 – Teri Surin 

 

INVOCATION 

March, 2022 – Diane Sauer 

April, 2022 – Andy Bednar 

 

FELLOWSHIP 

March 9, 2022 & March 16, 2022 – Chris Shape 

March 23, 2022 – Ken LaPolla 

 

MAGAZINE REPORT 

       March, 2022 – Nigel Newman 

         April, 2022 – Denise May 

 

SPEAKERS 

3/9/22 – Noe Smith, Veteran 

Military Experiences 

3/16/22 – Jody Klase, CEO 

Easter Seals 

                 

               

                     

 

                       

ROTARY NOTES 
 
 

A publication of the Rotary Club of Warren 



 

 

  

                        

                                                      
          

                  

                                        

                              

       

                       

                     

                   

                          

                     

                     

                   

                      

                    

                     

                          

                     

                       

                       

                       

                        

                      

                         

                       

                        

                    

                    

                      

                      

                      

                      

                      

                   

                                

                      

                     

                         

                     

                      

                        

              

Areas of 

Focus   
Peace & Conflict 

Prevention/ 
Resolution 

 
Disease 

Prevention & 
Treatment 

 
Water & 

Sanitation 
 

Maternal & Child 
Health 

 
Basic Education & 

Literacy 
 

Economic & 
Community 

Development 
 

The Environment 

 
Club Officers  

President 
Christine Cope 

 
President Elect 

Ted Stazak 
 

Vice-President 
Ken LaPolla 

 
Secretary 

Judy Masaki 
 

Treasurer 
Cheryl Oblinger 

 
Assistant 
Treasurer 

Mike Bollas 
 

Past President 
Dominic Mararri 

 
 

Board Members 
    Bill Beinecke 
  Lauren Kramer 

Scott Lewis 
Marilyn Pape 
Lisa Taddei 

Julia Wetstein 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Clean water, sanitation and hygiene education are basic 

necessities for a healthy environment and productive life.  When 

people have access to clean water and sanitation, waterborne 

diseases decrease, children stay healthier and are able to 

attend school, and mothers in underdeveloped countries can 

spend less time searching for and carrying water and more time 

caring for their families.   

     Through, water, sanitation and hygiene programs, Rotarians 

create long-term change by mobilizing resources and investing in 

infrastructure, and training.  Examples of these programs 

include:  building toilets, rainwater collectors, handwashing 

stations, and bio-sand filters for more than 1,000 people in the 

Philippines; overcoming religious, cultural and political divisions 

by forming partnerships with the government and organizations 

like UNICEF, World Vision and the Red Cross to deliver clean 

water to public schools in Lebanon; and installing a rainwater 

harvesting and distribution center and providing training to 

women and students in India. 

     $24 is all it takes to provide one individual with safe water, 

and Rotary has invested $148 million in interventions such as 

these.  We can change the world by donating funding or joining 

the Rotary Foundation in providing grants around the world and 

in our own backyards.    

 



 

 

  

 

                          

                          

                             

                       

                      

                     

                        

                     

                   

                           

                        

                          

                             

                       

                         

                                                                         

                  

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 
 Best wishes to the following Warren Rotarians who are  

                                                               celebrating March birthdays:  

 

         Paul Pal      David Engler      Ryan Fraelich  

 

                                                John Perdue      John Campolito        

 

 

Rotary Club 

Foundation 

Board 
 
 

President 
Kim Straniak 

 
Vice-President 

Cindy Matheson 
 

Secretary 
Judy Masaki 

 
Treasurer 

Cheryl Oblinger 
 

Andy Bednar 
Christine Cope 

Jim Ditch 
Ken LaPolla 

 
 

 

Contact us at: 
Rotary Club of 

Warren 
P.O. Box 68 

Warren, OH  44482 
 
 

 
 

Our Website: 
Warrenrotary.org 

 
 
 
 

 
If you have any  

suggestions about 

our newsletter, or 

if you would like to 

become a sponsor, 

please contact: 

 

Judy Masaki 
 
 

 

 

A PRAYER FOR UKRAINE 
 

God of peac e and justice,  

we pray for the people of Ukraine today.  

We pray f or peace and t h e laying down of weapons.  

We pray for all those who fear for tomorrow,  

that your Spirit of comfort would draw near to them.  

We pray for those  with power over war or peace, for 

wisdom, discernment and compassion to guide their 

decisions.  

Above all, we pray for all your precious children, at risk 

and in fear,  

that you would hold and protect them.  

We pray in the name of Jesus, the Prince of Peace.  

Amen.  
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     Ted Stazak was back at the podium for Fellowship this week, 

sharing three fun facts about the month of March! 

 

It’s March – Happy New Year, ancient Romans! 

 

     Welcome to the third month of the year – or, if you were born 

before 150 B.C., the first!  According to the oldest Roman calendars, 

one year was ten months long, beginning in March and ending in 

December.  It may sound crazy, but you can still see traces of this 

old month-naming system in our modern calendar.  Because December 

was the tenth month, it was named for the number ten in Latin 

(decem), just like September was named for seven (septem).  So, what 

about January and February?  They were just two nameless months 

called "winter", proving that winter is literally so awful it doesn’t even 

deserve a spot on the calendar. 

 

It’s the best month for basketball (but worst for productivity) 

 

     March is known for one thing above all others:  brackets, the 

NCAA’s March Madness. 

 

 



 

 

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                        

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

THE 2022 ROTA     

 

 

 

 

 

                       THE ROTARY INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION will be an in- 

                       person event June 4th through June 8th in Houston, Texas.  A special  

                       registration rate of $495 is being offered through February 28th.  All  

                       participants must be either fully vaccinated against COVID-19 or  

                       provide a negative result from a COVID-19 test taken no more than 

                       72 hours prior to arrival at the convention.  

                       MEMBERSHIP – If you haven’t seen a particular member at our  

                       meetings lately, please reach out to them.  In addition, invite a new  

                       prospective member to a meeting.  A luncheon will be arranged in the  

                       future for all individuals interested in joining our club. 

                       ROTARY ALL-OHIO PETS – is sponsoring a 2022 Service Project 

                       Competition!  The goal is to donate 16,000 blankets to “warm the 

                       hearts of children in the foster care system throughout Ohio”.  The 

                       five Rotary Districts in Ohio are each hosting a competition to see  

                       which district can donate the most blankets per capita. President-                   
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     According to USA Today , unproductive workers cost their employers 

$4 billion in 2019, paid to employees spending company time on betting 

pool priorities.  Suffice it to say, March is not a productive month – How 

to recoup these costs?  Go into gambling.  The American Gaming 

Association estimates that more than 100 million fans worldwide will 

place a bet on March Madness brackets for the 2022 tournament.  Each 

of those brackets has a one in 2.4 trillion (that’s 24 followed by 11 

zeroes) chance of predicting the correct winners of every game.  Good 

luck!    
 

It’s the month that the Rotary Club of Warren runs its most successful 

fundraising project –  

The Slice of the Valley! 

 



 

 

  

 

   Elect Ted Stazak is asking each member to donate either a blanket  

                       (purchased or hand-made)  at least $10 to sponsor blankets for our  

                       district.  You can bring your donations to next week’s meeting.  Visit 

                       www.myveryownblanket.org for more information.   

                       DISTRICT 6650 CONFERENCE is planned for Saturday, June 25,  

                       2022 from 8 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. at Walsh University Barrette  

                       Center.  Stay tuned for more info! 

                                  ROTARY RESPONDS TO UKRAINE – In response to the deepening  

                       humanitarian crisis in Ukraine, an official channel has been created for  

                       contributions to support the relief efforts underway by Rotary 

                       districts.  You can learn more by visiting:   

                       https://on.rotary.org/3KiyhFT or #RotaryResponds 

                                 ROTARY YEAR 2022-2023:  RI President-Elect Jennifer Jones has  

                       announced her theme for 2022-2023 – Imagine Rotary. 

                       ROTARY NEEDS TO INCREASE MEMBERSHIP!  As a result, through  

                       his Each One, Bring One initiative, RI President Shekhar Mehta is  

                       urging all members to invite at least one potential new member to our  

                       meetings during the remaining part of this year.  “Rotary is as strong  

                       as our relationships with one another!” 
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THE ROTARY CLUB OF WARREN 

PRESENTS:   
 

THE 2022 
SLICE OF THE VALLEY PIZZA 

CHALLENGE 

     Slice of the Valley is right around the corner, and the committee 

recently presented an overview of this year’s event. 

     Our biggest fundraiser of the year is slated for this Sunday,  

March 6th, from 4 to 7 p.m. at the Eastwood Event Centre.  The 

schedule is as follows: 

     Noon – 3 p.m.:  Set up 

     3:00 p.m.:  Vendors arrive 

     3:30 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.:  VIPS will be escorted to their tables 

     4:00p.m.:  The venue opens 

     4:15 p.m.:  Judging begins! 

  

http://www.myveryownblanket.org/
https://on.rotary.org/3KiyhFT
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        4:15 – 5:15 p.m. and 5:30 – 6:30 p.m.:  The band provides 

          entertainment 

        6:15 p.m.:  Voting and all raffles stop 

     6:30 p.m.:  Winners are announced 

 

     In addition to the slices of pizza that each admission ticket gets 

you, extra pizza slices will be for sale.  Patrons can purchase desserts 

from the Mocha House.  Water and soda are available for $1.00, and 

beer and wine tickets cost $5.00.   

     There will be 12 pizza vendors and 6 beer vendors.  Vendors, 

judges, and VIPs will enter through the rear entrance, and the 

community will use the Firebirds entrance. 

     At least 40 to 50 baskets will be up for raffle, with a sheet of 25 

tickets being sold.  A door prize ticket is included on the sheet for a 

chance to win lottery tickets and cash valued at $100!  A silent auction 

will also be held.  

     In addition to our dedicated Rotarians, the Animal Welfare League, 

Boy Scouts, and Interact are providing volunteers to work at the event. 

     Approximately 1,000 tickets have been sold already, with the event 

promising to be the largest Rotary get together in years!  So, be sure 

to join us this Sunday! 

     Proceeds will benefit:  The Warren Family Mission, Animal Welfare 

League, St. Vincent DePaul, and Cadence Care Network. 

 



 

 

  

 

                    TRIPLE JACKPOT 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
               This week, the Grand Jackpot totaled $59. 

                                        Congratulations to Daily Winner, Teri Surin! 

 

 

 

                                                                           HAPPY BUCKS 

                                                                             
  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 *** Ted Stazak was happy to see the sunshine, and is looking forward to a  

                  great event on Sunday! 

                  *** Christine Cope appreciated that Patti Augustine showed her where the  

                  ramp is leading into Café 422!  She also offered a Happy Buck for the  

                  Slice of the Valley committee and everyone who is stepping up to help out 

                  at the event! 

                  *** Teri Surin was excited about winning our Daily Jackpot! 
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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
 

DO GOOD, 
BE NICE, 

ORDER PIZZA!! 


